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Doceet ho, 50-316

Mr. John E. Dolan, Vice President
Irdiana and Michigan tlectric Company
?. 0. Box 18 Bowling Green Station
hew York, New York 10004

Dear Mr., Dolan:

On March 18, 1980 you provided information by letter which supports our
revier of your proposed Technical Specification changes to the power
peaking 1imits of the Donald C. Cook Unit No. 2. With this submittal, we
fing tnat WCAP-2566 kestinghouse proprietary report is not a necessary
52593 for our review of your proposed change, Therefore, WCAP 9566 is
nerepy returned as you requested in your letter dated February 12, 1980,

Sincerely,
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. Schwencer, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #]
Division of Operating Reactors

crclosure:
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cc: See next page
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